
From: maxwell johnston <paisleyevents13@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 4:31 AM 
To: Christine Fraser-McDonald <CFraser@arran-elderslie.ca> 
Subject: Follow up on rental pricing for Paisley Blues Festival 

  

Good morning! I submitted an enquiry, via Carly, regarding the potential rental price reduction for the 
Paisley Community Centre during Paisley Blues Festival (June 2,3,4), as our organization is a registered 
Canadian Charity (#810265165RR001) and the proceeds from the festival are being donated to a 
municipal project (Paisley Splash Pad- in 2022, the festival donated $10,000 to the Splash Pad project). 
Could you tell me if there is an option for rental price reduction for us? 

Thanks! 

Maxwell Johnston 

President 

Paisley Blues Festival 
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